
 

 

 

 

Dear Volunteers, Donors, Adopters and Supporters,  

In the past years you have helped to celebrate Andy’s Friends many successes.  Over 
3000 cats and kittens were rescued by our group.  Every cat had excellent medical care 
and went on to be adopted into a safe and loving home. As you know we have turned 
the adoption portion of our rescue over to another agency. By allowing another agency 
to handle adoptions our focus can now be on relieving more suffering and providing 
medical care and supplies to many more desperate cats. 

One of the sad situations we saw all too often at Andy’s was when life circumstances 
changed and owners had difficulty affording veterinary care and supplies like food and 
litter for their cats.  The loss of a job, a fixed income, a disability or health issue can 
cause serious financial hardship. Many times this resulted in the pets going hungry, 
suffering from treatable medical conditions or sadly being surrendered to shelters 
hoping against hope that they could find a home where they could be cared for properly. 
Andy’s Friends will now be there to help these folks keep their cats healthy and happy in 
their homes with their families. 

Andy’s Friends Rescue, the rescue with the biggest heart and passion for the cats, has 
launched our new program to provide medical care for even more cats and kittens. We 
will not only be providing medical care for the stray, abandoned and homeless, but also 
precious kitties living in homes where medical care cannot be afforded. We want to 
support those who love their pets and want to do what is best for them but are in tough 
financial circumstances.  

We will continue to work with our veterinarians’ that provide services and medications at 
low cost so we can stretch the donations you so generously send.   We continue our 
promise to always place the welfare of our cats first and hope you will continue to 
generously support our new mission. We cannot do this alone and there are little lives 
depending on us. We are grateful for the support you give to keep these well-loved 
kitties healthy, well fed and out of the shelter system.   

Thank you for YOUR commitment to making a better life for the gentle souls who bring 
so much joy and love to so many.  I hope you will continue to “open your heart and 
share the love” and continue to support us as we continue our journey to keep the kitties 
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healthy and in their homes.  There are still no paid employees and every dime we 
receive will be spent to help our cats. From the bottom of my heart I thank you… 

With gratitude, 

 

Beth Allen 
Director 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contributions are deductible for income tax purposes to the extent allowable by law.  
Out tax ID #27-1544941  

 

Contributions are deductible for income tax purposes
to the extent allowable by law. Our Tax ID #27-1544941


